
  

                           
 
  

   

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
To:  Joint Appropriations Committee 
 
From:  Dawn Williams, Deputy State Treasurer 
 
Date:  October 30, 2020 
 
RE:  Contracts, Elected Officials  

 
Pursuant to W.S. 9-2-1016(k), each elected state official shall report annually by 
October 31, to the joint appropriations committee a list of all contracts entered into by 
the elected state official during the previous fiscal year for supplies or services, if the 
contract was not awarded by competitive sealed bidding. The report shall also include a 
list of all contracts entered into by the elected state official for contractual services, 
consulting services or special projects and services if the contract was not approved by 
the governor or his designee. 
 
During fiscal year 2020, the Treasurer’s Office did enter into two contracts for services 
that were not awarded by competitive sealed bidding: 
 

• CliftonLarsonAllen LLP on March 18, 2020 
• Snow King Resort on April 22, 2020 

 
The Treasurer’s Office did not enter into any contract for contractual services, 
consulting services or special projects and services that were not approved by the 
governor or his designee during fiscal year 2020. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 307-777-7408. 
 
       
 


